Dear Parents, 
As we begin another week of school closure I hope this letter finds you and your family safe and well. 
We enjoyed receiving some children’s work and look forward to seeing some more this week.  Poems, stories or pictures that the children complete can be uploaded and sent to us via e mail. We would thoroughly love to receive them! We were delighted to hear that some children have been using the Readtheory site (https://readtheory.org/app/sign-up/role ) and have been enjoying its content.  The children are working hard in these unusual times and should be reminded what a wonderful job they are doing.  
Again, we would like to stress that we are hugely conscious of everyone’s differing home situations so whatever you do or don’t do is perfect!!
Attached, please find the schedule of work for the week and a link to a padlet containing some resources. Please don’t hesitate to contact us if you need any help. It’s great to get your feedback.
Regards to all and a big hello especially to all the children,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Múinteoir Yvonne.        geaj33@gmail.com 
Múinteoir Michelle.        michelleballyroan@hotmail.com 

Padlet: https://padlet.com/yodwyer/x0q2un0s7b1ytofn 
